Elady Fonseca 352-454-4099 Eladyfonseca3@gmail.com

June 4th, 2025

Dear Members of the MSTU Board,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a member of the Board of Directors effective June 4^{th} , 2025.

Serving on this board has been a great honor, and I am truly grateful for the opportunity to work alongside such dedicated and passionate individuals. I have great respect for the mission.

After careful consideration, I have decided to step down due to my work schedule conflicting with the meetings, which will prevent me from fulfilling the responsibilities of this role to the standard it deserves.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve. I wish the Board and continued success.

Warm regards, Elady Fonseca